
May 9th, 2024 

 

THE GREAT AMERICAN DREAM IV, LLC 
P.O. BOX 200 
Raymore, MO 64083 
 
 
Dear Mr. Ready, 
 
We are requesting an extension on the Final Development Plan for the location at 
940 NE Colbern rd, Lee’s Summit, MO 64064.  We are currently in the process of 
finalizing the building permit for the Heartland Market location.  Thank you for 
your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Shawn Pouppirt 
General Manager 
 
 

 

 

 

 


